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Dear Alders, 
 
I dearly want an amazing, safe cross walk for pedestrians of all 
abilities in association with new development on E. Washington. At 
present, the safe route the Tenney Laphan and Marquette neighborhoods 
share is the bike-ped path by Burr Jones field and the Yahara River.  
Last year, the route experienced flooding and was closed for some time.   
As you both know, this is a route used by many, including school aged 
children.  
 
Multi-modality must prioritize pedestrians, especially since it is the 
great divide of E.  
Washington/151 which separates two very walkable neighborhoods. 
 
Anne Walker 
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